
                                                                                                                         
 

2024 Gahr High PTSA Scholarship Program 
 
Gahr High School PTSA is pleased to announce the availability of scholarships this year 
for our graduating seniors. This award is to be used to further the student’s education at 
an accredited college or university, community college, trade or technical school and the 
funds can be used for tuition, house, books, etc. The student must be a member of the 
Gahr PTSA 30 days prior to applying in order to be eligible.  
 
The GHS PTSA Scholarships are awarded based on  
• GPA of 2.5 or better  
• Community Involvement (volunteer work, scouts, church, etc.)  
• Extracurricular Activities (clubs, sports, hobbies, home responsibilities)  
• Quality and Completeness of Application Material  
 
Applicant Requirements  
• Must be a graduating Senior in the year the scholarship is awarded  
• Must be attending a college or vocational school in the year the scholarship is awarded.  
• Must be a Gahr PTSA member.  
• Unofficial Gahr Transcript Application Package  
 
• Gahr High School PTSA General Scholarship Application  
• Personal Statement  
• Gahr Transcript Personal Statement Guidelines  
• 2-3 pages, 12 point, double spaced  
• Do not mention your name or your parents names in the statement  
 
• Answer the following questions:  
1. What are your educational and career goals? Describe your most meaningful 
achievements and how they relate to your field of study and your future goals.  
2. Who or what has inspired you to pursue your college education?  
3. From a financial standpoint, how would this scholarship help you to achieve your 
educational goals?  
 
Please submit your applications via email to gahrhsptsa@gmail.com and use the subject 
line: 2024 Gahr PTSA Scholarship Application (Last Name, First Name). The deadline 
for submission is April 12, 2024 at 3:00 pm.  
 
All information provided through this application process will be held in the strictest 
confidence by the Scholarship Committee.  
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